
 

 
 

    

   

 

 

 

 

Rt Hon Yvette Cooper MP 

Chair, Home Affairs Committee 

House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA 

 

12 April 2018  

 

Dear Yvette, 

 

I am pleased to announce that the Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse has today 

published its second regular report, which can be found at www.iicsa.org.uk. 

 

This report relates to its investigation into Cambridge House Boys’ Hostel, Knowl View School, and 

other institutions where placement was arranged or provided by Rochdale Borough Council. 

 

Across Government, we will make sure the report is given careful and proper consideration.  

Meanwhile I would like to thank Professor Jay and her Panel for their continued work to uncover 

the truth, expose what went wrong in the past and to learn the lessons for the future. 

 

The Inquiry is rightly independent from government.  It is for the Inquiry to decide when to publish 

its reports.  As this report is being published during Parliamentary recess, I will arrange for a copy 

of this letter to be placed in the Library of the House to ensure that Parliament is informed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rt Hon Amber Rudd MP 


